
8. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That all Board members report six monthly on the number of residents’ association meetings 

attended and any major outcomes from the meetings. 
 
 2. That a letter be sent to Des and Sue Lander from the South New Brighton Residents’ 

Association thanking them for their efforts with the Association. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


